
 

 

 

Parent or Guardian of:     

Vaccine consent form must be returned by:     

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

Students entering the 7th grade will require an additional dose of TDAP (tetanus-diphtheria 
toxoid & acellular pertussis) vaccine. Students must have this vaccine to enter 7th grade.  

See the Immunization Guidelines: Florida Schools, Childcare Facilities and Family Daycare Homes* for 
complete information on school requirements. 

If you would like your child to participate in our School Located Vaccination Clinic – complete 
in full and sign the attached consent form. Your consent acknowledges that your child has not 
received a Tdap vaccination and you are consenting to meet OCPS requirements for us to 
provide your child the Tdap vaccine.  
 
There is no out of pocket charge to parents for this service. If your child has Medicaid or private 
insurance, Health Hero Florida will bill the insurance company for the vaccine. Insurance 
information must be provided on the attached consent form.  

Please return the consent form – completed – only if you wish for your child to be vaccinated 
during the school clinic- if not, please discard this form and make an appointment with your 
child’s primary care physician, local health department or pharmacy. 

 
Feel free to contact us at 844-728-2931 with any questions or concerns, 
 
The Health Hero Florida Team 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
    

Dr. Barbara Jenkins, Superintendent Dr. Raul Pino, Health Officer 

http://www.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/immunization/children-and-adolescents/_documents/school-guide.pdf

